Email from Dr. Allyn to Brad Wilkie

From: Thomas Allyn < trallyn@sbakc.com Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 11:46 AM

To: Wilkie, Brad < WILKIE@ci.lompoc.ca.us

Cc: John Linn <john@johnhlinn.com>; Timothy Smith <timrsmith@earthlink.net>; Marlene Lacambra

<mlacambra@lompocakc.com>; Oscar Zeron <ozeron@sbakc.com>; Florna Delarmente

<florna@sbakc.com>; Victor Vega <vvegacre@yahoo.com>

Subject: Wastewater Permit

Brand Wilkie Utility Director City of Lompoc

Dear Mr. Wilkie:

We have received the proposed wastewater permit which we find unacceptable. It bears no relationship to what we do, does not mention the water softener, mandates water sampling at inappropriate places, and includes a penalty section which is egregious.

The way this is set up, failure on our part is guaranteed.

This needs to be rewritten in its entirety between your wastewater people and our technical staff to come up with a realistic and workable document.

Thank you.

Thomas R. Allyn, M.D., F.A.C.P. 1704 State Street Santa Barbara, California 93101-2522

Telephone: 805-687-0412 Facsimile: 805-563-4629